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Dear Mr. Toure:

Cur review of your medical certification records reveals that we have not
received an electrocardiogram (ECG) required in support of your first-class
medical certificate.

Federal Aviation Regulations, Part 67.111 (b) (1) (2){c), require that an
applicant for first-class medical certification submit an electrocardiogram
with the first application following his or her thirty-fifth birthday, and
annually following the fortieth birthday.

Please note that your medical certification has not been denied; however, if
no reply is received within 30 days from the date of this letter, we will
either refer your case for legal enforcement action or deny your application
in accordance with Title 14 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFRs),
Section 67.413.

Please return to your Aviation Medical Examiner and ask him to transmit an
electrocardicgram to this office. Faxed ECGs are not acceptable.

We are unable to confirm your eligibility for the certificate you now hold

until a legible electrocardiogram has been received and interpreted by our
cardiologists as being within normal limits.

Sincerely,

David M. O'Brien, MD, MPH
Manager, Aerospace Medical Certification Division
Civil Aerospace Medical Institute

Enclosure: Pilot's Bill of Rights Notification

cc:  PATRICK CORREA M.D.
gh




PILOT’S BILL OF RIGHTS NOTIFICATION
CURRENT AIRMAN MEDICAL CERTIFICATE HOLDER

This letter concerns the Administrator’s investigation of your qualification to continue to hold
your current airman medical certificate and advises you of the nature of this investigation. In
addition, the Pilot’s Bill of Rights, Public Law 112-153, requires that we inform you that:

¢ Any response to an inquiry by a representative of the Administrator by you in
connection with this investigation of your qualifications as described in this letter may
be used as evidence against you.

e A copy of the releasable portions of your airman medical file is available to you upon
submitting “FAA Form 8065-2 Request For Airman medical Records” to the
following address:

Federal Aviation Administration
Acrospace Medical Certification Division
Medical Records Department, AAM-331 -
P.O. Box 25082

Oklahoma City, OK 73125-9867

Note: FAA Form 8065-2 is not acceptable with a stamped or digital signature.

If you wish to have the records sent electronically, you must include your health care provider’s
. email address and phone number.



